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Watts Remy

From: Quincy Warner <warnerquincyr@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:35 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO on SB 103 and 104 

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Please protect our farm land and environment from development. Also, please protect our wild life, open spaces, rural 
communities and hard working stewards of the land.  
 
If you want to be green, SUPPORT farmers... we love the Earth. It is where our livelihood comes from and our hearts lay!  
Stop development, protect farm land and food source.  
The world population is to increase, as will the need for food. Please quit threatening the businesses who only want to 
serve the world with food with ludicrous policy - one day the nation will wish it hadn’t. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Quincy Warner 
92601 Dog Lake Ln 
Lakeview, OR 97630 
warnerquincyr@gmail.com 
 


